
Vaccination Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to the health and safety of our 

students, we would like to provide you with an update regarding vaccination requirements and 

recommendations for the upcoming school year. 

Please ensure your child's vaccinations are up to date according to the guidelines provided by 

health authorities. The following vaccines are essential: 

• MMR (Measles, Mumps, Rubella) 

• DTP (Diphtheria, Tetanus, Pertussis) 

• Varicella (Chickenpox) 

• Influenza 

If your child has received any vaccinations recently, please provide a copy of the immunization 

record to the school nurse. 

For any questions or to schedule an appointment, do not hesitate to contact the school nurse at 

[School Nurse Phone Number] or [School Nurse Email]. 

Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our school community healthy. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 


